
Special Meeting
October 14, 2003

The Special meeting of the Goshen Township Trustees was called to order by Chairman 
Ed Soergel.  Roll Call – Ed Soergel- present, Tim Hodges – present, Lee Lewis – present.

*** Tim Hodges made a motion to convene in Executive Session at 9:30 am to discuss 
legal matters concerning the financing of the proposed administration building (O.R.C.
121.22 G3) with Pete Langhorn and Dan Blank with Seasongood and Mayer.  Ed Soergel 
seconded the motion. Motion carried.  Meeting convened to Executive Session.

Meeting returned to regular session at 11:30 am.

Zoning

Deanna Mengle discussed the placement of signs behind the right of way with the board.  
Following the discussion, the decision was made that the township file an application that 
any portion of the sign on SR 28 must be two feet behind the right of way.

Hire Arthur Vogt – part time Zoning Inspector 

***Tim Hodges made a motion to hire Arthur Vogt for the position of part time Zoning 
Inspector at the rate of $8.00 per hour with a one year probationary period and a review 
after 90 days.  He will work approximately 20 hours per week.  Ed Soergel seconded the 
motion.  Motion Carried.

The board discussed the estimated cost to preserve the Baker Feed Mill. No decision was 
made.

***Lee Lewis made a motion to meet in Special session on Thursday, October 25, 2003 
at 10:00 AM. To discuss Spec build versus Design build for the proposed administration 
building.  Ed Soergel seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

***                      made a motion to adjourn the meeting.                        seconded. Motion 
carried.  Meeting adjourned.

_______________________ Respectfully submitted,
   Trustee

Sandra Graham
Goshen Township Clerk
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